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SPECIAL BULLETIN

UPCOMING TRAFFIC IMPACTS FROM CONSTRUCTION

The Town's Safe Routes to School Project, which will
provide pedestrian and bicyclist safety improvements,
commences at the end of this week (around Feb 11). The
contractor will be disrupting the in-ground traffic loop
detectors where Avenida Miraflores intersects Tiburon Blvd.
for a period of two weeks to perform the required work.

Town Staff will work with Caltrans' signal technicians to
minimize impacts as much as possible while the traffic
signal defaults to a fixed length timing cycle for the
duration of this work. The last time this occurred, which
was over the summer for the major pavement overlay
project, we experienced some traffic delays; fortunately,
this time it will only occur at a single intersection. If you
have any questions, please contact the Town's construction
management team at 650-504-3325.

Nicholas T. Nguyen, P.E.
Director of Public Works / Town Engineer
Town of Tiburon
415-435-7388
www.ci.tiburon.ca.us
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